
GIVE EVERY CHILD A CHANCE
MAY NEWSLETTER

Issue 3       May 1, 2020       gecac.net

A
S
A
P

Health Education presented lessons to teach students better self-health.  This 

semester we  presented Carbohydrates and Stress with Tools For Self Care to our 11 

ASAP sites.  Never was there a better time to cover the topic of stress and giving the 

students self-care tools to use for when they are feeling stressed.  Self-care tools 

included breathing techniques, journaling, and positive self-talk prompts, exercise, 

hobbies, and communicating with trusted others.  Our sites have also completed 3 

healthy recipes this semester including Banana Oat Smoothie, Guacamole, and Mango 

Lassi for our Taste and Learn project.
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The tutors and volunteers in the TEACH program have been diligently working to help the 

students in our program improve their grades as the school year continues. A large 

focus has been placed on communicating with teachers and parents to evaluate how the 

needs of the students have changed as the year progresses.  As report cards come out, 

they are reviewed and students who are passing all their core subjects are able to 

graduate the tutoring program! Students who continue in our program are provided with 

fun educational activities that encourage them to want to continue to learn. 

As always, we continue to look for volunteers to be able to service more students.  
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We are excited to announce that 1,971 students attended our shortened After School 

Advantage Program this school year. This year, we focused on continuing to provide our 

students with quality programming. Highlights from this year include our Family STEM 

and Health Nights, Clubs, Farmers Markets, and Academic Support.

During these unfortunate times, we are working diligently to prepare for the upcoming 

2020-2021 school year by lesson planning and providing after school staff with online 

staff development. Staff is also working on providing virtual learning opportunities 

for the community by creating videos with lessons for our students to duplicate at 

home with minimal supplies. We can’t wait to see everyone again next school year!


